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FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 16, 2011

TO: Honorable Larry Taylor, Chair, House Committee on Elections 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3222 by Hernandez Luna (Relating to the hours during which the polls are open for early 
voting by personal appearance.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Election Code to require each voter registrar's office to remain open for 
providing voter registration information during the hours that the main early voting polling place is 
open for voting. Under current statute, that requirement applies only if early voting by personal 
appearance is required to be conducted for extended hours or for weekend hours.

The bill would specify that a main early voting polling place in certain counties for general or special 
elections must be open from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. each weekday of the early voting period, whereas under 
current statute the requirement is at least 12 hours the last week of the early voting period for general 
elections and at least 12 hours the last two days of the early voting period for special elections. The 
time an early voting period by personal appearance in a primary election or general election would 
also be specified as from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. on the last Saturday of the early voting period.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Bexar County reported there would be additional costs of $24,000 for extended early voting; however, 
the fiscal impact would not be significant.

Tom Green County reported there would be additional costs of $385 for extended early voting; 
however, the fiscal impact would not be significant. 
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